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Welcome back for the 2024-2025 
school year! The teachers and staff 
are praying for a safe and healthy 
year. Please come talk to us about 
any concerns! 

 
UPCOMING DATES 
Sept 2  NO SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
Sept 6  School Picture Day  
Sept 6  PTL Family Fun Night 
  6:00-8:00 p.m. 
  (see reverse side for details!) 

Sept 8  Staff Appreciation  
  Sunday (8:30 service) 
Sept 8  Sunday School kick-off 
Sept 11 Hearing and Vision  
  screenings  
Sept 19 PTL parent meeting  
  @ 6:30 in the cafeteria 
Sept 20 Early Dismissal 
  11:15 PreK / 11:30 K-8 
Sept 24 Picture Retakes 
 
**Please check the school calendar for 

all athletic games/meets!** 

 
CHURCH MEMBER FAMILIES:   
Remember, in order to keep receiv-
ing the member tuition rate you must 
attend at least 12 church services per 
semester. Church attendance will on-
ly be monitored and credited if you 
fill out and turn in the attendance 
cards during the worship service.  If 
you have any questions, please call 
or email the school or church office. 
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SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS are 
7:45AM-3:30PM on weekdays. 

 
PARTNERSHIP HOURS: Thank 
you to all the families who sold mums 
for the athletics fundraiser!  Those will 
be delivered to the school next Thurs-
day, September 5th.  We still need 
more parent volunteers to help 
with distribution that morn-
ing!  Please send a Fast 
Direct message to Julie 
Dummer if you can help.  

 
AFTER SCHOOL PROCEDURES: 
For safety reasons, the front circle 
drive will be blocked off by the orange 
and white barricades at pick up time 
after school.  Please do not pull around 
or move them. 

 
UPPER GRADE BAND: Band star ts 
next week!  The 5th through 8th grad-
ers all have band on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays.  More info will come from 
Mrs. Shinabarger!  (4th grade will start 
band in mid-September.) 

 
TIGER TRACKS NEWSLETTER  
is published every FRIDAY. It is post-
ed on Mrs. Olney’s  bulletin board un-
der the planner section of FastDirect 
and on the St. Paul’s school website. A 
Fast Direct message will be sent to let 
you know that the newsletter is posted.  
After next week, 
hard copies will be 
available BY RE-
QUEST ONLY and 
will go home in your 
child's book bag on 
Fridays.   

 
PAYMENTS: Electronic payments 
for hot lunch and extended care are 
welcome on Fast Direct, OR there is a 
black mailbox labeled “Office Drop 
Off” next to the main office.  

Partnership  
Hours! 

http://www.stpaulslutheran.net/
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JOIN US FOR

September 6, 2024
Games, Trucks, Bounce Houses,

 Food Trucks + More 

6-8 PMSIGN UP TO
VOLUNTEER

HERE! 

family 
fun

ST PAULS 
BOURBONNAIS


